
Celebrate 

With Us! 
Wednesday, October 12, 2022
Winooski School District celebrates fit and healthy 
students with a walk-to-school activity for all ages. 

WALK BEGINS AT 7:40AM 
LOCATION: WALGREENS (321 Main St.) PARKING LOT 

Teachers and school staff will be in the parking lot of the Walgreens on 
Main Street in Winooski by 7:40am on Wednesday, October 6, to guide 
your child(ren) in the  walk to school. 

If you typically drop your child off at school, please drop your child off in the 
Walgreens parking lot at 7:40am to join the walk to school. 

Please join us! 
We encourage older students who attend Winooski Middle High School, family 
members and community members to walk with us on the way to school. 

We care about your child’s safety. 
We have provided information, “Tips for Walking Safely  to School” with this flyer to 
help you have a discussion with your child about safe walking practices. 

Law enforcement personnel will be present along the route to school on October 6th. 

JFK Elementary is a 
proud Partner with 
Vermont Safe Routes to School 

#WalktoSchoolDay 


